
 

 

MLA BOARD REPORTS 

 
Office held/Chair of:   Friends and Foundation Interest Group  

 
Reported By:     Pam Henley  
 
Date:     April 2, 2019 
  
The main topic of discussion during the interest group meeting at the 2018 conference was the possible 
formation of a foundation to support libraries statewide. This has occurred, as of January 2019 the Trust for 
Montana Libraries is now an official entity with a board of directors. 
 
Progress or Successes Since Our Last Meeting: ​Foundation has been created. 

New Issues: ​Jennie Stapp will be attending the interest group meeting at the 2019 conference. 

Board Action Requested: 

Other Comments:  

Financial Report:  FY 2018 budget:  

        Amount spent: ​no money was budgeting or spent by this group 

 (If unknown, 
please contact 
Executive 
Director)  

 

 

 

*Please attach your completed report and email it to MLA Secretary. 


